




















The winners of our Qld Fires raffle, Ron and Jan King. Congratulations, Ron and Jan! We 

hope you enjoy your goodies. 

What’s Happening in 2019? 

We have lots in store for the New Year at the Community Centre, including:

• Changes to our food pantry services, 

• Reviewing and updating our website, 

• Expanding delivery of services by seeking additional funding and inviting new 

community organisations to provide services at the centre for our clients, 

• Linking people who are experiencing homelessness to Footprints, an organisation that 

provides shower and clothes-washing facilities, and 

• Developing an annual calendar of events so you can get these in your diaries early.

We look forward to your visits and keeping you informed of what’s happening in 2019. 


